'pmogO‘pm‘A An English Medium and English Version School

Notice

Date: June 14, 2025

Dear parents,
We hope you had a joyful and blessed Eid!

This is a gentle reminder that school will resume on Sunday, June 15, 2025. On
the first day back, students may wear casual attire, as long as it is modest, neat
and clean. Starting from the second day, the regular school uniform will be
required.

Please note the regular school timings, effective June 15:

Reporting Time: 8:15 AM
Classes Begin: 8:30 AM
Departure: As usual

We kindly ask you to keep in mind the following important health and safety
reminders:

1. As per government guidelines, all students are required to wear a face mask to
school.

2. Please speak with your child about the importance of wearing a mask
throughout the day, washing hands regularly and maintaining social distancing.

3. Ensure your child’s school bag includes extra face masks and a bottle of hand
sanitizer.

We look forward to welcoming you back!

Regards,
Administration
PHILOSOPHIA



